
PASTOR’S PEN 

Buckle up, it’s about to get busy around here!  Over the next three months FBC Sanger 

will engage in reaching the world for Jesus. We have three camps: Children, youth Super 

Summer and Falls Creek. We have three mission trips: Portland, OR and two to Honduras. We 

have Vacation Bible School. We have a couple’s retreat coming soon.  

 Yes, we will be busy, but we must never forget the importance of weekly worship and 

Connect group attendance. Running all over the world serving God does not take the place of 

gathering weekly to worship, fellowship and learn together. Make sure you prioritize attending 

each week. 

 I mentioned a mission trip to Portland, Oregon. Turner Barnes, one of our homegrown 

missionaries, serves as a collegiate minister in the suburbs of Portland. Two couples from our 

church will be going to help prepare and serve the end of year banquet for his ministry. While 

there, this team will give encouragement to Turner and free his team to focus on the non-food 

aspects of this banquet. As a church, we support Turner each month with a financial donation. 

This is an opportunity to support him in person. We will provide the food for this banquet. The 

money raised from the banquet will then be able to send students from their ministry on summer 

mission trips. If you would like to help provide the funds for purchasing food, mark your check 

as “Portland Mission.” 

 Let’s make this summer the best ever. 


